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Clarification: Patrik Egeland remains in his role as CFO 
until March 1, 2026

This morning, Qben Infra announced that the  CFO, Patrik Egeland, will be leaving his company’s
position at the company to work on assignments outside of the group.

In the press release, it was stated that  last day is March 1, 2025. The correct information Patrik’s
is that Patrik Egeland will remain in his role as CFO of Qben Infra until March 1, 2026.

For further information, please contact:
Fredrik Arpe, Acting CEO of Qben Infra
Tel: +46  42 6270-558

  E-mail: fredrik.arpe@qben.se

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies within infrastructure services in the Nordic region. 
The company operates in niches driven by strong growth trends, major government investments, 
and opportunities for consolidation and strong growth – such as railways and power grids. The 
strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced by selective acquisitions (M&A) and 
realization of synergies. For more information, visit the  website: company’s https://www.qben.se
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